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The last lightning strike within the venue safe distance was at 
12:38. That means we have at least a 30 minute wait until we 

can go back to the fields.

We anticipate more strikes to come in the next 30 minutes, 
which automatically pushes us another 30 minute delay.

We will update you all in another 15 minutes.

After you are given the direction to go back to fields, you will 
be given 30 minutes from that time until game time re-start.

WUCC Tournament Technical Director.


